





ST COLMCILLE'S NURSERY SCHOOL MARCH NEWSLETTER 2022

www.stcolmcillesnurseryschool.com

CURRICULUM: - OUR THEMES FOR THIS MONTH ARE:-

SPRING

ST. PATRICK'S DAY OUR COLOUR IS GREEN.

SCHOOL CLOSED: - 17th March - St Patrick's Day

18th March - Staff Development Day.

*Remember to return any sweatshirts, trousers, pants etc. you may

have at home belonging to school. Thank you.





COVID REMINDER

Please remember to keep your child at home if they are unwell and try to do a Lateral Flow Test.

PANCAKE TUESDAY



Tuesday 1st March is Pancake Tuesday. We will be making pancakes in school for our snack. Yum Yum!

ST. PATRICK'S DAY



Our St Patrick's Day Celebrations this year will be as follows: Wednesday 16th March - Green Day - all the children and staff to wear green clothes and dress up for St Patrick's Day. We will be having green water, green dough, art/craft activities, green snack and Irish music. During the month of March we will be also be blessing ourselves in Irish at dinner time each day.

ECO NEWS/BIG SPRING CLEAN



This month we will be taking part in the <u>Big Spring Clean</u>. The children will be wearing Hi Viz waistcoats, protective gloves etc. and will be helping to clean the outside area of the school. This will help keep NI clean and the children will learn how to help look after our environment.

<u>Power Down Day</u> will be on Wed 23rd March, when we will be saving electricity by turning all lights off when we leave a room. This month we will also be planting seeds, bulbs etc. The children will be looking out for changes in the weather and signs of Spring. We will also be planting Spring flowers and bulbs.



GETTING READY TO LEARN

As part of our Getting Ready to Learn initiative we are sending home packs again this month. Our new theme is Creative Activities and all children will receive a lovely art and craft pack with lots of things inside to use and work on at home. Remember to check out the getting ready to learn website for helpful ideas and information.

DAILY MILE

We are continuing to do the Daily Mile and the children are really enjoying participating in this. We can see a big improvement in their skills and abilities. A big thank you to Mr Austin and the Primary School for letting use the daily mile track.



Each class continues to have the opportunity to go to the Primary School for the football sessions twice monthly. Again we can see a big improvement in their skills, abilities and enjoyment in this. St Colmcille's Primary School is still paying for this so there is no cost to us for participating.



BIRTHDAYS

Happy birthday to our March birthdays:

Saorla 4th Cian 10th Erin 10th Faith 18th Emily Rose 28th Niamh 30th

REMINDERS

- Please do not park on the yellow lines or the yellow box in the Church car park. Please remember to close the entrance gate also. This is for your child's safety.
- Now that the weather is getting better we will be outside for longer each day. Please try to make sure your child wears trainers with Velcro fastenings so they can take these off and put them on by themselves.
- If you think your child is sick or running a temperature please do not send him/her to school.

•	We are running short of tissues so if possible could you send some in to school? Thank you